| urge you to support HB 2844 and remove beavers from predator status. Beavers are the state animal for good reason! They are an
important part of Oregon's ecosystem, helping to maintain stream and wetland health and aiding in fire control through felling of
small trees and brush. They should be regulated like other non-predatory wildlife in our state.



